
Support HB 1377 

The current schedule has vaccines that used other vaccines as the placebo and not an actual inert 
substance. This is NOT the gold standard that pharmaceutical companies and the FDA talk about. I 
support the ND DOH website monitoring the injury and disease rate following or caused by vaccination 
and not just in lieu of vaccination. Proving that the death rate from the vaccination MUST be less than 
that of the disease is pertinent. The fact that there is no liability to the manufacturers, this has removed 
the will to be safe because they are going to make money no matter the outcome. Exemptions are in 
place for a reason and no pharmaceutical should be mandatory. There will always be a subset of the 
population that is susceptible to injury from any pharmaceutical and if you make something mandatory, 
then you are in turn giving those susceptible people a possible death sentence.  
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